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State Deputy Forum 
 

Friday, October 18th, 2019 
Doors open at 7 P.M. for Holy Rosary,  

Forum to follow 

 

Saint Christopher Council Hall  
11331 Stewart Street, El Monte 91731 

 
 

Worthy State Deputy Dave Abbott will be joined by the State Council 

Officers and Directors.  Please come hear the State Deputy present his 

plans for the Columbian year. Meet the State Council Officers and 

Directors.  Ask questions.  

 

This meeting will take place in lieu of the Chapter Regular 

Membership Meeting and is open to all Brother Knights in “good 

standing”.  

 

Dress code is Council shirts and slacks. 

 


